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ACTIVITY NO.19 

Title of Activity CHAPTER OFFICER’s MEETING 07 Date  January 06, 2022 

Total Attendees 4 Chapter Officers Venue Super 2GO Restaurant, Jeddah 

Objective of the Activity To be able to discuss the three agenda presented. 

Type of Activity  GMM  Seminar  Socio-Civic √ Others: Chapter Officer’s Meeting 

Activity in line with 4Ps  Profession  Professional √ Professional Organization  Professional Product 

Activity in support of the 
UAP corporate thrust 

√ Unity √ Accountability √ Professional Excellence 

  

Seventh Chapter Officer’s Meeting 

was called to order by CP Arch. JM 

Luis on January 6, 2022 - 8 o’clock in 

the evening at Super 2GO 

Restaurant, which was attended by 

three other Chapter Officers namely 

Arch. Vergilio Cerbito (Chapter 

Secretary), Arch. Paul John Roxas 

(Chapter Treasurer), and Arch. 

Roland Laus (Chapter Auditor).   

The three agenda of the meeting 

was; 

1. Chapter Fund 

2. Chapter GMM #7 

3. Chapter Election 2022 

After over an hour of exchanging views with regards to the matters laid on the table, the following has been the 

resolutions: 

1. Chapter Fund was properly accounted and audited and that Arch. Paul will prepare and submit to the UAP 

National Treasurer’s Office the Monthly Treasurer Report for the month of December 2021. 

2. That the General Membership Meeting #7 – A seminar about Unitized Curtain Walls to be presented by 

Arch./EnP Clemente B. Gatbonton (Past Chapter President) will be scheduled on the first or second Friday of 

March 2022. 

3. That the Chapter Election 2022 will be held on April 2022 and that the preparations must start as soon as 

possible.  

With all matters being discussed and agreed, the meeting was adjourned at 10 o’clock in the evening.  

 


